
 

JANUARY 3, 2023 

 
 Mayor Susan R. Marshall called the regular meeting of the Tuckerton Borough 

Council to order on January 3, 2023 at 7:00 pm. 

 

 Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with as notice was 

published to the Beacon and the Asbury Park Press stating the time, date and place of this 

meeting. 

 

 The following members of Council were in attendance: Keith Vreeland, Brian 

Martin, Sam Colangelo Frank D’Amore, Suzanne Taylor, Ron Peterson and Mayor 

Marshall.   

 

Mayor Marshall led the salute to the flag.   

 

RESOLUTION #45-23 

 

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE BOROUGH 

OF TUCKERTON TO ENTER INTO A SHARED 

SERVICE AGREEMENT WITH THE TOWNSHIP 

OF LACEY FOR THE SHARED USE OF TAX 

COLLECTOR SERVICES PURSUANT TO THE 

UNIFORMED SHARED SERVICES ACT N.J.S.A. 

40A:65-1 et seq 

 

 Mr. Martin moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #45-23 be approved as 

read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council. 

 

RESOLUTION #46-23 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, APPOINTING JOSEPH IACONO AS 

A DEPUTY TAX COLLECTOR 

 

 Mr. Martin moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #46-23 be approved as 

read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council.   

 

RESOLUTION #47-23 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, ALISON VARRELMANN AS TAX 

SEARCH OFFICER AND JENNY GLEGHORN AS 

ASSESSMENT SEARCH OFFICER FOR THE YEAR 

2023 



 

JANUARY 3, 2023 

 
 Mr. Martin moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #47-23 be approved as 

read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council.   

 

 Mr. Colangelo announced that Christmas Trees can be disposed of by either 

bringing it to the yard or calling for brush pick up and then putting it to the curb.  He also 

reminded everyone to sign up for Nixle Alerts for storms and alerts from the town. 

 

Mrs. Taylor moved, second by Mr. Colangelo that the minutes of the meetings of 

December 19, 2022 be approved.  It was so moved by the majority consent of Council.  

Mr. D’Amore abstained from voting. 

 

Mr. Vreeland moved, second by Mr. Martin that the meeting be opened to the 

public.  

 

Paul Solomani, Paradise Cove, stated the Paradise Cove and Upland Residents 

association is taking off and his attorney advised the governing body that Thompson 

Creek can be considered for infrastructure funding through the State of New Jersey, and 

the governing body need to keep pushing to have the creek dredged or else values of 

homes in Paradise Cove will decrease. 

 
There being no further comments or questions, Mr. Vreeland moved, second by 

Mr. Martin that the public portion of the meeting be closed.  It was so moved. 

 
Mr. Vreeland moved, second by Mr. Martin that the meeting be adjourned.  The 

motion was unanimously approved at 7:20 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,      

 

_______________________      

JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC     

BOROUGH CLERK   

   

Approved: 

 

 

______________________________ 

SUSAN R. MARSHALL 

MAYOR 


